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I strongly oppose SJR 26. Working individuals are already heavily taxed. Civil 

government must work within a budget and spend wisely within that budget. For the 

civil government to keep the Kicker doesn't change lousy budgeting or unwise 

spending habits/decisions. Please vote NO on SJR 26. 


